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This dedicated 4th degree page will be included in the 
monthly newsletter in an effort to keep the Council and 
Assembly informed of our patriotic efforts. 
 

Faithful Navigator’s Report 
 

The Assembly has been very active in supporting our mission 
of spreading the virtue of Patriotism within our Catholic 
parishes and the communities we live in. The following are 
some of the activities we conducted in November 2024: 
§ The Assembly 3243 Honor Guard participated in the 

Veteran’s Day ceremony at Christ Our King on November 
6, 2024. The entire school was present along with 
numerous family members who served in the military. The 
Honor Guard posted the American, State and Papal flags 
at the beginning of the ceremony.  

§ Sir Knights from Assembly 3243 cooked and served dinner 
for the families of Veterans at the Fisher House on 
November 13, 2024. The Fisher House provides temporary 
lodging for families of Veterans receiving care at the Ralph 
H. Johnson VA Health Care System. 

 

The Assembly has established these Goals for the 2024-2025 
Fraternal Year 
§ Grow the Assembly by four new Sir Knights. 
§ Increase the number of Honor Guards by four. 
§ Qualify for the Star Assembly Award. 
§ Increase community involvement. 
 

The highest priority is to grow the Assembly by four or more Sir 
Knights in this Fraternal Year. If you are a 3rd degree Knight, 
and desire to complete the Knighthood, please consider joining 
the 4th degree, which fulfills the Virtue of Patriotism.  
Please call me at 843-323-0981 or email at kcdenner@gmail 
for more information. 
 

Fraternally, 
Kurt C. Denner 
Faithful Navigator 
 
 
 

Assembly 3243 Calendar of Events 
 

December 2024 
§ Mt. Pleasant Christmas Parade, KOC Float _______ 15 
§ Council 9475 & Assembly 3243 Christmas Party ___ 15 
  

Assembly 3243 
Sir Knights, led 
by SK Don 
Campbell, 
served the 
families of 
Veterans at the 
Fisher House 
on Nov. 13. The 
meal included 
grilled pork 
chops and was 
a great success. 

The Assembly 
3243 Honor 
Guard posted 
the colors during 
the Veterans 
Day ceremony at 
COK on Nov. 6. 
From left are Sir 
Knight’s Bob 
Thetreault, Joe 
Nesbitt and Kurt 
Denner. 

4th Degree Swords and Service Baldrics 
 

Assembly 3243 is in need of additional Honor Guards for flag 
ceremonies, exemplifications, wakes and funerals. To help with 
the expense of the uniform, we would like to give new Sir 
Knights a sword and service baldric. If you have a sword and 
service baldric in good condition and do not plan to be an 
active Honor Guard, please consider donating these items to 
the Assembly for new Sir Knights.  


